
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/5/2012 10:28:52 AM

'Dietrich, William' (william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Randolph, 
Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); Lo, Doris (doris.lo@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" (MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E's proposed briefing to provide an update on Central Valley 

Thanks Bill-that would be excellent. Appreciate the offer!

Just to clarify, the scope of the meeting is to discuss both the Central Valley Transmission Projects as well as 
Moraga Potrero. Let me know what alternative dates look better for key participants from your end and we can go 
from there.

Best,
Kate

---- Original Message-----
From: Dietrich, William f mailto:wiHiam.dietrich@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2012 11:47 PM 
To: | Redacted
Cc: Randolph, Edward F.; Sterkel, Merideth "Molly"; Lo, Doris 
Subject: PG&E's proposed briefing to provide an update on Central Valley

Hi Kate,

Today we were discussing PG&E's proposed briefing to provide an update on Central Valley transmission projects 
to Energy Division. I identified a time conflict on Dec. 19 for Ed Randolph, based on a discussion with Doris Lo.

I'm writing to add this: I'd be happy to arrange this meeting, just as I did for the August briefing. I could work 
with you to figure out a good time for ED and PG&E.

Best regards,
Bill
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